

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: myoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

How fast has this year gone! Cannot believe we are already in November. As the year ends, please begin to prepare for next year by completing all relevant paperwork for your child/children. We have 30 Kindergarten enrolments so far waiting for a spot for 2019, we cannot send them an email to confirm their days until we know how many spots are available. Please ensure you end your bookings by **November 30**th if your child is no longer attending the service. Please ensure you do this as soon as possible so we can give accurate spots to new families who are currently on the waiting list.

Last week children begun their final Health and Wellbeing program for 2018. The program runs for 5 weeks. This term we have Dodgeball with Archie on Mondays and Martial Arts with Vanessa on Wednesdays. If you would like your child to take part, please book a spot for them through the "My Family Lounge" app.

Please don't forget to let us know if your child is going to be away, you can do this via "My Family Lounge" app. simply select the day they are going to be absent, scroll to the bottom and select "absent booking" this will automatically mark your child absent for the session.









From the Manly Vale OSHC Team